
 

 

 

August 24, 2015 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

Brookfield High School will hold its annual Open House on Thursday, September 3rd, 2015. 
Student schedules will be available at 6:00 P.M. in the gym.  Our formal program begins in the 
auditorium promptly at 6:30 P.M.  After a brief introduction, we will run an abbreviated version 
of our schedule which allows you to meet teachers, hear an overview of course curriculum, and 
learn about academic expectations.  This shortened schedule does not allow for individual 
conferences with teachers but is rather meant for you to get a snapshot of what students will 
experience this school year. 
 

Throughout the evening, our School Counseling staff will be available in the computer lab to 
assist parents with Naviance, our online program for post high school planning.  There will also 
be several organizations that are an integral part of our school community available in the 
cafeteria,  including the BHS All Sports Booster Club and the PTSO, ready and willing to share 
information with you about their important work at Brookfield High School.   
 

I learned that parking is typically problematic during Open House.  The Brookfield Police 
Department graciously granted us permission to park across the street in the grass for this 
event.  There are also limited parking options behind the building by our tennis courts and along 
one side of the access road leading to the athletic fields.  I apologize in advance for any 
inconvenience this may cause and I appreciate your anticipated patience with our parking 
constraints.   
 

I look forward to meeting you on September 3rd and I am grateful for the opportunity to 
showcase all the positive things our students will experience this year at Brookfield High School. 
   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Marc Balanda 


